
The weather is warming up and flowers are blooming, marking
the official arrival of Spring! It was truly a blessing to celebrate
the resurrection of Christ together as a church, and we hope
the kids enjoyed all the Easter festivities. As summer
approaches, we are actively planning ways to effectively
disciple the next generation, foster family engagement through
fellowship, and equip our teacher volunteers. Please join us in
praying for the Education Ministry as we seek God's guidance
and provision.

We give all praise and glory to God for answering our prayers
with the appointment of Pastor Jean as our youth pastor! Let us
pray for Pastor Jean's impactful ministry in our Youth Group.

This summer, we will bid farewell to many fantastic teachers
who have blessed this ministry with their servant leadership, as
they embark on new chapters in life. While we say goodbye, we
eagerly anticipate God's provision of additional helping hands
for our ministry. May is Teachers Appreciation Month, so please
take a moment to express gratitude to our teachers who pour
their hearts into the lives of our children tirelessly. Thank you,
teachers, for all that you do!

Sylvia Park
Director of Kids Ministry

Dear Parents,

6/9  Graduation Recognition 
Join us in congratulating students
graduating 5th, 8th, and 12th grade
during announcements at our main
worship service.

UPCOMING EVENTS

THE EDUCATION MINISTRY
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Kids Playdate - March 2024

Easter Egg Hunt Preparations

8/23-8/25 Youth Retreat 
Save the date! Our Youth Group will
have its own Youth Retreat that
coincides with our All-Church Retreat
at Mt. Hermon Camp. More
information to come. 

Family Worship Month
Throughout July, our devoted volunteers
will take a well-deserved break to
recharge and refresh. We pray for
blessings upon families as they worship
together with their children.
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